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HEBE AND THEBE.
m1 ' ,■/Niagara-Hamilton.—The rally in James Street, Hamilton, on Thursday, and 

ihat in Queen Street, St. Catharines, ou the following evening were well attended 
and much enjoyed by the young women who gathered to hear Miss Noble of the 
World-Wide Guild. The meetings were bright and attractive, and the appeal 
made to our girls a strong one.

Miss Noble, as executive head of the work among young women for the 
Northern Baptists of the United States, ably presented to-day’s opportunities in 
missionary fields at home and abroad.

Two hundred and seventy-five girls carrying the message back to their churches 
should mean much in our endeavors.
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mMRS. J. C. DOHERTY, Director.
Beamsville—AJ their meeting of March 6th, the Beamsville Circle celebrated 

thoir 42nd anniversary, thirty members and two visitors being present. After 
the opening exercises, reminiscences of the first meeting were read and then the 
president presented life memberships in the Foreign Missionary Society to two of 
the members, Mrs. J. D. Bennett and Mrs. C. E. Biggins, Mrs. Bennett being a 
Charter member and Mrs. Riggins joining a short time after. A social time was 
then spent by the members.
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i-.3SECRETARY.
. .. .Adelaide Street (London).—Our anuual thankoffering meeting was held Feb. 
27th, with our president, Mrs. Baldwin, presiding. Devotional exercises were taken 
by Mrs W. H. Watson. Our junior Mission Band, under the leadership of Mrs. 
Wm. Pegler, was present with us and sang a chorus, “We are Coming.” I am 
sure it does all our hearts good to see such a band coming on, growing and work­
ing for Missions. A little missionary recitation was given by Thelma Short, and 
we were also favored with a solo by Miss Clark. Our speaker for the evening 
was Rev. N. 8. McKeehnie, of the Wortley Road Church, South London, who gave 
us a splendid address on ‘What We Owe to Missions.” The meeting closed with 
prayer by Mrs. Baldwin. Our offering amounted to $47.20, which is to be 
divided between Home and Foreign Missions.

EDNA E. NOEL, Secretary.
Burgeseville.—We held our Circle meeting at the home of Mrs. Julius 

Cohoe, on Thursday, and, although the roads were bad, there were between 
45 and 50 per cent., and we all did justice to the splendid dinner prepared. We 
were very thankful to have our dear president, Mrs. Aaaron Dennis, with us again, 
she having been laid aside with a broken wrist, the result of a fall. The meeting 
was opened with devotional exercise» and business discussed, etc.

Our president then, in a few pleasing words, paid loving tribute to Mrs. 
Julius Cohoe,--who has always been such a help and inspiration to us, and on 
behalf of the Circle presented her with a life membership of the Foreign Mission­
ary Society. Mra Cohoe very touchingly replied, and presented Mrs. Aaron Dennis 
(our president) with a life membership of the Home Society. It was delightful to 
witness the surprise of the recipient. (We all love our president, she is one of Hie 
saints.) After expressing her thanks at the gift and honor also, the president 
said we had now come to a sad part of the meeting—that of saying good-bye to 
our pastor’s wife* Mrs. D. N. Cameron, who is leaving for her new sphere of work 
at York Mills. Several spoke words of loving appreciation of her work amongst
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